
 

USD 342 

Welcome Back to School! 
 

 

 

 

The McLouth School District staff and administration would 
like to invite students and their families to Back to School 
Night on Wednesday, August 13 from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Back to School Night is an opportunity to meet the teachers, 
check out classrooms, drop off supplies before the start of the 
new school year and grab an ice cream treat from the cafeteria. 
 

5:30 – Annual Title I meeting for elementary parents for students 
receiving services to be held with Ms. Kristin Brey in the library 
classroom. 
 

The evening is informal, so come and go as you’d like. Teachers 
will be available in their classrooms and throughout the building 
to visit with you and answer any questions you may have about 
the new school year.  

 

SEE YOU THERE! ☺ 

 


